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Good morning,
 
Following non from last night’s full council meeting, no new objections were raised on the 
below application.

 
01/2022/0523
            Graig Quarry, Graig Road, Denbigh
            Consolidating application for the extension of winning and working of 
limestone, importation of inert waste and restoration to amenity land.
 
The town councillors had no additional objections to those listed in July 2022.
Objections were raised on the following grounds:
 
Environmental issues to include health and wellbeing, damage to properties, dust 
pollution, noise pollution, loss of green spaces, loss of public space for recreational 
purposes,
 
Traffic – more traffic at an already busy road. High impact on local residents.
 
No benefit to Denbigh residents.
 
There is no need for the product from the quarry in Denbighshire.
 
The town councillors would also like it noted that if the plans do not come to fruition 
and in time the quarry closes that the current employees are offered work at an 
alternative location and not made redundant.
 
 
Kind regards Jenny
 
 
Jenny Barlow
Clerc y Dref a Swyddog Cyllid / Town Clerk and Finance Officer
Cyngor Tref Dinbych / Denbigh Town Council
Neuadd y Dref, Lon Crown, DINBYCH, Sir Ddinbych
Town Hall, Crown Lane, DENBIGH, Denbighshire
LL16 3TB
Tel: 01745 815984
e-mail: townclerk@denbightowncouncil.gov.uk.
www.denbightowncouncil.gov.uk.



 

Mae'r wybodaeth a gynhwysir yn yr e-bost hwn ac unrhyw ffeiliau a drosglwyddir gydag o wedi eu bwriadu yn unig ar gyfer pwy bynnag y cyfeirir ef ato  
neu atynt. Os ydych wedi derbyn yr e-bost hwn drwy gamgymeriad, hysbyswch yr anfonwr ar unwaith os gwelwch yn dda.
Mae cynnwys yr e-bost yn cynrychioli barn yr unigolyn(ion) a enwir uchod ac nid yw o angenrheidrwydd yn cynrychioli barn Cyngor Tref Dinbych. Serch 
hynny, fel Corff Cyhoeddus, efallai y bydd angen i Gyngor Tref Dinbych ddatgelu'r e-bost hwn [neu unrhyw ymateb iddo] dan ddarpariaethau 
deddfwriaethol.
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